
  

MISSION STATEMENT OF THE TOWN OF BARNSTABLEMISSION STATEMENT OF THE TOWN OF BARNSTABLEMISSION STATEMENT OF THE TOWN OF BARNSTABLE   
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policies that respond to and anticipate the needs of our community.policies that respond to and anticipate the needs of our community.policies that respond to and anticipate the needs of our community.   

From the Town Manager  
 

Dear Reader: 
 

Work continues on our formal budget preparation.  The 
budget process is really something we do all year 
round.  The winter months are when town staff prepares the 
Capital Budget and the Operating Budget for presentation 

to the Town Council in March and May, respectively. 
 

For the 17th consecutive year, Barnstable has again received the highest form of 
recognition in governmental budgeting from the Government Finance Officers 
Association (GFOA), the Distinguished Budget Presentation Award. The award 
demonstrates the commitment of the Town’s governing body and staff to meet the 
highest principles of governmental budgeting.  I am proud of our budget team and 
finance department under Finance Director Mark Milne for receiving this distinguished 
national recognition. 
 

The After School program at the Hyannis Youth and Community Center continues to be 
a success.  We have a great partnership with the Barnstable Intermediate School and 
the Barnstable Police Department.  Kudos to Recreation Director Patti Machado and her 
team for their efforts in getting this program off the ground.  
 

Mark Ells 

TOWN OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED ON MONDAY, FEBRUARY 19TH, 2018 TOWN OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED ON MONDAY, FEBRUARY 19TH, 2018 TOWN OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED ON MONDAY, FEBRUARY 19TH, 2018    
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 Town Collector Reminders 
 Superintendent’s Corner 
 Capital Budget Update - Sandy Neck 
 Openings on Boards, Committees, 

Commissions 
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 ArtsBarnstable 
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 Meeting Calendar 
 BusinessBarnstable.com Contact Info 
 Channel 18 information 
 Barnstable Golf Information 
 MORE! 
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FEBRUARY NOTES FROM THE TOWN CLERK’S OFFICE 

Reminders from the Town Collector 
 
The FY2018 Actual Real Estate bill for the third quarter is due on February 1, 2018. 

 
PAYMENT SCHEDULE FOR REAL ESTATE AND PERSONAL PROPERTY TAXES FOR FISCAL 2018 

Preliminary Tax Bills mailed by July 1, 2017 Actual Tax Bills mailed by December 29, 2017 
First Quarter due August 1, 2017  Third Quarter due February 1, 2018    
Second Quarter due November 1, 2017 Fourth Quarter due May 1, 2018  

 
The 2018 Motor Vehicle Excise Tax bills should be ready to be issued this month.  This is the largest 
commitment issued by the Registry of Motor Vehicles.  There are several commitments issued throughout 
the year.  Please do not ignore these bills!  If you sold or no longer own the vehicle, you must contact the 
Assessor’s office for filing of an abatement.  Unpaid Motor Vehicle Excise bills do not go away!  Interest 
and penalties for unpaid bills add additional monies to the base charge of the bill and can “flag” your 
license at the Registry of Motor Vehicles.   
 
Any request for information regarding amount of monies paid for real estate, personal property and 
motor vehicle excise taxes for income tax filings must be made in writing to our office.  We do not give 
the information out by telephone due to the number of telephone calls received as we would not get 
our day to day responsibilities done. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office at 508-862-4054. 
 
Regards, 
Maureen E. Niemi, Town Collector and Staff of Golda, Jennifer and Laurel 

News You Can Use 

The weather outside is frightful, so as you warm up by your firesides, take a moment to fill out 
your census/street listing forms.  We have been receiving census returns daily and are diligently 
scanning and adding the  information into our computers.  Please keep up the good work! 
 

Make any changes necessary on your census form and send it back to this office.  You can mail it back 
to us, drop it off at your local library, or drop it off in our office.  Even if there are no changes, we still need 
you to sign the form and send it back to us.  This will keep you up to date on the Voter Registration 
System, making the voting process easier for you. 
 
This form must be completed for all people residing in the Town of Barnstable (not just citizens or voters).  
This is in accordance with the laws of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts. 
 
Remember when your children are applying for scholarships, they have to prove residency in 
Massachusetts – it is from the local census and our certification that creates that proof.  When military 
personnel return from overseas and need residency confirmed for welcome home bonuses – it is our 
office, and the information from the census forms, that allow us to sign that form as well.   
  
You can’t register to vote on the form or make any changes to your voter registration.  If you wish to 
make changes to your voter status, you can register on line at www.sec.state.ma.us, or pick up a mail in 
form at any of our local libraries or at the Town Clerk’s Office.   
 
Any questions on your voter or census status – call us at 508-862-4044, we always enjoy hearing from you. 
 
Ann M. Quirk, CMC/CMMC, Town Clerk  508-862-4044 
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Superintendent’s Corner 
Budget Season 
 
Budget season is underway in Barnstable. It began back in September when 
the Town Manager and I agreed to continue the 60/40 revenue sharing 
agreement.  At the end of September, the School Committee and Town 
Council held their joint meeting where Finance Director Mark Milne and 
Deputy Finance Director Gareth Markwell presented the town’s annual 
financial forecast.  In December and January, Directors and Principals 
submitted their budget requests and had individual meetings with Mr. 
Markwell and me.  

 
At the February 7 School Committee meeting, Mr. Markwell and I will present a preliminary school 
department budget for FY19.  We will submit a more detailed proposed budget at the School 
Committee meeting on February 28.  On March 21, the School Committee will hold a public hearing 
on the budget. The Committee may vote on the budget following the public hearing on March 21 or 
may wait until its April 4 meeting to vote. Under the town charter, the school department budget must 
be transmitted to the Town Manager by April 5.  In June, there will be a first reading of the budget to 
the Town Council along with a public hearing and Comprehensive Financial Advisory Committee 
review, and finally the budget will be adopted. 
 
Barnstable United Elementary School Principal Search Committee 
 
The Barnstable United Elementary School Principal Search Committee is made up of 11 members 
including teachers, administration, district personnel, parent and School Committee member.  The 
interviews began on January 29 and will go through February 5.  The Committee aims to move 
forward two finalists to me before the February vacation break. The Committee is enthusiastic and 
positive they will bring in a principal who will move Barnstable United Elementary School forward. 
 
The Committee has set up a “BUES Principal Qualities Survey” on the Barnstable.k12.ma.us website 
where the community can take a survey to voice their opinions of what they are looking for in the 
new principal of Barnstable United Elementary School.  I would like to thank Dr. Jane Jezard and the 
BUES Principal Search Committee for their work and I know they will do a great job in bringing me 
finalists that will lead Barnstable United Elementary School into the future.   
 
I would also like to thank Gareth Markwell, Directors and Principals for their work and thoughtfulness 
when putting forth budgets that are student centered.  When this budget is put together, we are led 
by the District’s goals, Core Values and the following District Vision:  
 
The Barnstable Public Schools educate the whole child by creating a student centered school culture 
that addresses students’ physical, social, emotional, and academic needs by creating a safe and 
healthy learning environment in which students are challenged, supported, and engaged. 
 
Warmest regards, 
  
Meg 
Superintendent of  
Barnstable Public Schools 
Follow Meg Mayo-Brown 
on Twitter @meg_bps 
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BARNSTABLE’S CAPITAL BUDGET 

The Town of Barnstable’s operating and capital budgets are 
now online at : http://budget.townofbarnstable.us 

TOWN COUNCIL ORDER: 2017-062 UNIT VENTILATOR UPGRADES 

Replace original/outdated unit 

ventilators at five elementary schools, 

(106 units). Current units are 50+ years 

old, failing and not operating to 

current American Society of Heating, 

Refrigerating and Air-Conditioning 

Engineers (ASHRAE) and Data 

Encryption Standards (DES) standards. 

Ventilator Upgrades Description 
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Barnstable Libraries’ Corner 
 

There’s lots going on at the Village Libraries of Barnstable 
Visit a Town of Barnstable Village Library today! 

Sturgis Library in Barnstable Village 
www.sturgislibrary.org 

 

Centerville Public Library 
www.centervillelibrary.org 

 

Cotuit Library 
www.cotuitlibrary.org 

 

Hyannis Public Library 
www.hyannislibrary.org 

 
Marstons Mills Public Library 

www.mmpl.org 
 

Osterville Village Library 
www.ostervillevillagelibrary.org 

 

Whelden Memorial Library in West Barnstable 
www.wheldenlibrary.org 

 

SIGN UP TO RECEIVE 
THE BARNSTABLE BULLETIN 

EVERY MONTH 
 

Please call Amy Harwood 
 at 508-862-4638 

or email 
barnstablebulletin@ 

town.barnstable.ma.us to 
add your name to our 

mailing list. 

Road 
Construction 
Updates 
 

For the most up-to-date 
information on Road 

Construction, please visit: 
www.townofbarnstable.us 

and click on the Road Work 
Notices button on the right-

hand side of the page. 

Join us on 
Facebook 
and Twitter! 
 

Become a fan of the Town 
of Barnstable on both 
Facebook and Twitter and 
stay in touch with all the 
Town of Barnstable 
happenings. You can get 
more information through 
the Town of Barnstable’s 
website: 
www.townofbarnstable.us 

Barnstable Residents – become involved in your town’s government, 
apply for a position on a board, committee or commission 

 
The Town of Barnstable has over 40 boards, committees, and commissions 
with approximately 291 seats. Our citizen participation is exemplary and the 
Town Council appreciates each and every member who serves.  
 

If you are a resident of Barnstable and are interested, please consider 
submitting an application. The Appointments Committee, made up of five 
Town Councilors, will interview applicants and make recommendations to 
the Town Council who vote to appoint members at their regular meetings.  
 
Town Council Committee Appointment Opportunities: 
1. Agricultural Commission / 4 members 
2. Cable TV Advisory Committee / 1 member 
3. Comprehensive Financial Advisory Committee / 1 member 
4. Council on Aging  / 1 associate member and 1 alternate member 
5. Disability Commission / 1 member  
6. Economic Development Commission / 3 members 
7. Housing Committee / 2 members 
8. Jane Eshbaugh Community Service Award Committee / 4 

members 
9. Personnel Board / 3 members 
10. Renewable Energy Commission / 1 member 
11. Shellfish Committee / 1 member 
12. Water Quality Committee / 2 members 
13. Youth Commission / 5 student members 
14. Zoning Board of Appeals / 2 associate members 
 
If you are a resident, registered to vote in the Town of Barnstable and 
interested in serving on a board or committee,  please fill out an application 
by visiting townofbarnstable.us/towncouncil/committeeapp.pdf. For a more 
detailed description and responsibilities of the committees please contact 
the Town Council office at 508-862-4738 or council@town.barnstable.ma.us. 

News You Can Use 
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Barnstable Adult Supportive Day Program  
Supporting Elders and Caregivers in our Community for 18 years 

Located in the Barnstable Senior Center 
825 Falmouth Road, Hyannis 

 

The Barnstable Adult Supportive Day Program is a community based, professionally operated program which 
has been an integral part of the Town of Barnstable and a trusted resource for local families for over 18 years. 
The Adult Supportive Day Program provides a safe, comfortable and welcoming environment to elders/seniors 
who cannot, or wish not to stay home alone during the day. If you are a caregiver in need of respite, or a 
senior who may benefit from the Adult Supportive Day Program, we would be happy to meet with you and 
discuss how we may help meet your needs.  

Please call (508) 862-4765 to schedule a tour and a Free Trial Day. 
 

Be sure to check out all the fun and exciting programs at the Barnstable Senior 
Center. Visit the web page at www.townofbarnstable.us or call 508-862-4750. 

Garden Talk: Starting Your Plants from Seed - Thu. Feb. 1, 11 AM -12 PM RSVP-Free 
Now is the time to plan a garden. Whether it is tomatoes or flowers, Irene Cooper, Master Gardener will be here to help 
you get your plants started from seed. This is a cost saving approach to enjoying the beauty and bounty of Spring and 
Summer. Seed packets will be available on a first come, first served basis. Think Spring! 
 

Author Talk: I Am of Cape Cod: People and Their Stories, John Whelan and Kim Roderiques - Tue. Feb. 6, 2-3 PM RSVP-Free 
"I Am of Cape Cod: People and Their Stories" is the first book to celebrate the ordinary people, natives and wash-a-shores, 
who make their lives on Cape Cod and the special connection that they feel with the region. John Whelan and 
photographer Kim Roderiques drove the length and breadth of Cape Cod to all fifteen towns, from Provincetown to 
Sandwich, to interview and photograph the 139 individuals that appear on these pages. The selection of subjects 
collectively represents a cross section of Cape Codders—every type. Join John Whelan as he talks about the journey of 
how this book came about and the incredible people he met along the way.   
 

**NEW** Welcome to Ukulele for the Beginner - Mon. Feb. 5-Mar. 19, 10:30 -11:30 AM Fee-$30 
This is an absolute beginner Ukulele class. You will learn to tune your ukulele, how to play scales- Do Re Mi, and how to play 
the basic 8 chords: C,D,F,G,A, E7, Em, Am. Cathy Hatch has been teaching Ukulele and performed with this wonderful 
instrument on Cape Cod for many years. She wants you to know that you will take away a respect for the ukulele, learn to 
play a few chords and most importantly have fun and enjoy learning. Aloha! Bring a ukulele. Ukuleles come in different 
sizes and brand names. They can be purchased from music stores locally or on line. You will also need a tuner. 
 

**NEW** Welcome to Ukulele Advanced Beginner/ Improver Ukulele Lessons - Mon. Feb. 5-Mar. 19, 1:30-2:30 PM Fee-$30 
This class will take you to the next level and beyond. Learn to play an instrumental song, play a 3-chord song and add new 
chords along with Instructor Cathy Hatch. Bring a ukulele. Ukuleles come in different sizes and brand names. They can be 
purchased from music stores locally or on line. You will also need a tuner. 
 

Aromatherapy: The Aromatic Heart - Thu. Feb. 8, 11 AM-12 PM RSVP-$5 materials fee paid to the instructor 
Heart–felt. Heart-song. Heart-break. Heart-strong. Heart-wood: a light-hearted class to explore essential oils associated with 
the esoteric heart and how to use them. Oils will be available to sample. Take homes:  a personal blend of essential oils 
and calendula herbal oil created in class. Class presented by Kathleen Baker of K.Baker Aromatics and Reflexology. 
 

Valentine Afternoon Tea - Wed. Feb. 14, 1:30-3:30 PM RSVP-Required by Feb. 9 
Wear red, enjoy a cup of tea and lovely desserts to celebrate the season of the heart.  Enjoy music, win a prize and have 
fun.  Entertainment will be with Steve Gregory and Eileen Fendler of Two Cool. 
 

New Medicare Cards, What You Need to Know, Be Aware - Thu. Feb. 15, 1:30-3 PM RSVP-Required by Feb. 9 
Did you know that the Center for Medicare Services is issuing new Medicare cards to all seniors in the country?  The new 
cards will change your number so that it is no longer a social security number.  Along with this change will come the 
possibility of billing confusion, errors and the possibility of scams involving your old and new card.  Join representatives 
Delia DeMello from Social Security Office Medicare Services, Lucilia Prates-Ramos, Director of MA Senior Medicare Patrol 
(SMP) Program, and Tracey Benson, Program Manager of S.H.I.N.E. In partnership we are offering this workshop concerning 
the issuing of the new cards and possible problems that can come with this.  Everyone needs to hear this information.  This 
is a very important opportunity to ask questions of the experts and be informed. We will be offering light refreshments. 

Events & Activities 
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Barnstable Recreation Events & Programs 

SPRING PROGRAM REGISTRATION! 
Barnstable Resident Registration begins Tuesday, February 27 

Non-Residents can begin registering on Tuesday, March 6  
Walk-Up at HYCC - Mon-Fri 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM 

Online any time at your convenience! 
www.townofbarnstable.us/recreation 

2018 BEACH PARKING PERMITS 
Mail-in Applications 

Everyone who provided an email address has been sent 
an application with instructions to include a self-

addressed, stamped envelope.  
Applications and details available at: 
www.townofbarnstable.us/recreation 

Questions? Call 508-790-6345  
Walk-in purchases begin May 7th. 

AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAMS - ARCHERY - BABYSITTING - 
BOWLING - DESIGN & BUILD - LEARN TO SKATE - MOUNTAIN 

BIKING - OUTDOOR ADVENTURES - SCHOOL VACATION WEEK 
FUN - STREET HOCKEY - TEEBALL - YOGA & MORE! 

Public Skating Nearly Every Day! 
Open Gym ~ Indoor Walking Track 

Game Room ~ Computer Lab ~ Available to Rent 
Gift Certificates & Punch Cards = Great Gift Ideas! 

www.townofbarnstable.us/hycc 

HYCC Annual 
Memberships 

$20 

SKATE FOR LOVE FOOD DRIVE – February 16 – 23, 2018 
Join us at the HYCC during Bilezikian Public Skating sessions over school vacation week 
(February 16th through February 24th) and drop off a non-perishable food item at the 
Skate Rental Room for your chance to win FREE PUBLIC SKATING FOR A YEAR!!! 
 

Donations will be accepted at the HYCC Skate Rental when the building is open throughout the 
week, you do not have to attend a public skating session to be a part of this great event.  All 
items collected will be distributed to local food pantries on Cape Cod. 
 
The lucky winner will be selected on Friday, February 24th after the public skating session.  Check 
out our website for a complete list of Bilezikian Public Skating Sessions offered at the HYCC. 

http://townofbarnstable.us/HYCCNet/ 

SITES Available 
Barnstable West Barnstable Elem. (Gr. 1-5) 

Barnstable High School: Senior Cafeteria (Gr. 1-5) 
Centerville Recreation (Gr. 1-5) nut safe 

Centerville Elementary (Gr. 1-5) 
Barnstable United Elementary ( Grades 1-5) 

Barnstable Intermediate School (Grades 6-8) 
 

July 2-August 17 (No Program July 4) 
8:30 AM - 4:30 PM 

Cost: $850.00 (Includes Field Trips) 
REGISTRATION BEGINS MARCH 13  

AT THE HYCC FRONT OFFICE OR ON-LINE 
Questions? Please contact Mickie at Barnstable 

Recreation, 141 Bassett Lane, Hyannis, Ma. 02601 
(508) 790-6345 X107 

Enjoy field trips, arts & crafts, games, beach, 
talent show and much more!! 
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News You Can Use 

The Town of Barnstable is currently accepting applications for artists and artisans interested 
in participating in the 2018 Hyannis HyArts Cultural District Artist Shanty program. Artist 
shanties are located in the Hyannis HyArts Cultural District, at  Bismore Park, Ocean Street, 

Hyannis and NEW this season, three additional shanties at the Harbor Overlook, along the Walkway-to-the-Sea, at the 
corner of South and Ocean Street, overlooking Aselton Park, Hyannis.   
 
Expansion of the Hyannis HyArts Artist Shanty program creates an additional opportunity to connect visitors walking 
from Main Street to the Harbor front with local artists.  And for artists and artisans it provides increased exposure and 
selling opportunities in affordable, highly visible studio space.  
 
Artists will be juried as applications are received and applications are accepted on a rolling basis for remaining spots 
for the 2018 season.  Spots are filled based on need and availability.  Applications can be downloaded from  
www.ArtsBarnstable.com.   
 
The Hyannis HyArts Artist Shanty Program began in 2005, as the first 
in a series of arts related strategies designed to provide 
opportunities and exposure for local artists; enliven the economic 
climate in downtown Hyannis; and to establish an important 
vibrant backdrop for year round residents and visitors. 
 
The shanties are open weekends May through mid-June and then 
seven days a week through Columbus Day in October.  The 
Harbor Overlook shanties will remain open weekends, October 
through December, 2018.  Work is handmade or hand crafted, 
and all artists are from Cape Cod.   A variety of work is 
represented including jewelry, paintings, photography, visual art, 
woodcarving, fiber arts, ceramics, rope work, glass work, literary 
art, mixed media, and more.     

Call to Artists for the 2018 Hyannis HyArts Artist Shanties. 
New this year, two locations! Bismore Park & Hyannis Harbor Overlook, 

corner of South and Ocean along the Walkway-to-the-Sea 

Artwork can be viewed in the Barnstable Town Hall Hearing Room and the Selectmen’s Conference Room, 2nd floor. 
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2018 RENEWAL SEASON 2018 RENEWAL SEASON 2018 RENEWAL SEASON PAYMENTS ARE DUE!PAYMENTS ARE DUE!PAYMENTS ARE DUE!   
Mailings were sent out at the beginning of the New Year.  

Questions? Contact the Harbormaster's Office 
Marine & Environmental Affairs Division, 1189 Phinney's Lane, Centerville, MA 02632  

www.townofbarnstable.us/HarborMaster     Ph: 508-790-6273  Fax: 508-790-6275 

MARINA SLIP RENEWAL PAYMENTS DUE: 
January 31, 2018 

 
MARINA WAITING LIST RENEWALS DUE: 

February 15, 2018 

MOORING PERMIT WAITING LIST DUE: 
February 15, 2018 

 
MOORING PERMIT PAYMENTS DUE: 

February 28, 2018 

News You Can Use 
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DATE/MEETING TIME           ROOM 
Thursday, 2/1 
Formal Site Plan Review Committee Hearing 9:00 AM SCR 
Zoning and Regulatory Committee Meeting 6:00 PM SCR 
Town Council Meeting 7:00 PM HR 
Friday, 2/2 
Hearing for Sandy Neck Regulations 9:00 AM SCR 
Monday, 2/5 
Recreation Commission Meeting 5:30 PM         HR 
Tuesday, 2/6 
Barnstable Economic Development Commission Meeting 8:00 AM SCR 
Cannabis Control Commission Meeting 9:00 AM HR 
Homeless Committee Meeting 6:00 PM SCR 
Conservation Commission Hearing 6:30 PM HR 
Wednesday, 2/7 
District Leadership Council School Committee Meeting 6:00 PM HR 
Hyannis Main Street Waterfront Historic District Commission Meeting 6:30 PM SCR 
Old Kings Highway Historic District Committee Meeting 6:30 PM Airport 
School Committee Meeting - Initial Presentation of FY19 Budget 7:00 PM HR 
Monday, 2/12 
Licensing Authority Hearing 9:30 AM HR 
Land Acquisition Preservation Committee Meeting 5:30 PM SCR 
Comprehensive Financial Advisory Committee Meeting 6:00 PM PDCR 
Planning Board Meeting 7:00 PM HR 
Sandy Neck Board Meeting 7:30 PM SCR 
Tuesday, 2/13 
Conservation Commission Hearing 3:00 PM HR 
Airport Infrastructure Subcommittee Meeting 4:15 PM Airport 
Board of Assessors Meeting 4:45 PM Assessors 
Barnstable Youth Commission Meeting 6:30 PM HYCC 
Wednesday, 2/14 
Airport Finance Subcommittee Meeting 8:30 AM Airport 
Barnstable Youth Commission Meeting 6:30 PM HYCC 
Accessory Affordable Apartment Program Hearing 6:30 PM HR 
Mid-Cape Cultural Council Meeting 7:00 PM SCR 
Zoning Board of Appeals Hearing 7:00 PM HR 
Thursday, 2/15 
Formal Site Plan Review Hearing 9:00 AM HR 
Asset Management Committee Meeting 6:00 PM SCR 
Town Council Meeting 7:00 PM HR 
Tuesday, 2/20 
Housing Committee Meeting 8:30 AM SCR 
Joint Meeting: Public Works Commission and Water Pollution Control Board 1:00 PM DPW 
Hyannis Water Board Meeting 3:00 PM PDCR 
Barnstable Historical Commission Meeting 4:00 PM SCR 
Airport Commission Meeting 5:00 PM Airport 
Homeless Committee Meeting 6:00 PM   SCR 
Conservation Commission Hearing 6:30 PM HR 
Wednesday, 2/21 
Council on Aging Meeting 9:00 AM Senior Center 
Barnstable Disability Commission Meeting 10:00 AM HYCC 
Hyannis Main Street Waterfront Historic District Commission Meeting 6:30 PM SCR 
Monday, 2/26 
Renewable Energy Committee Meeting 5:00 PM SCR 
Community Preservation Committee Meeting 5:30 PM HR 
Comprehensive Financial Advisory Committee Meeting 6:00 PM PDCR 
Planning Board Meeting 7:00 PM HR 
Tuesday, 2/27 
Board of Health Meeting 3:00 PM HR 
Barnstable Youth Commission Meeting 6:30 PM HYCC 
Waterways Committee Meeting 7:00 PM       SCR 
Wednesday, 2/28 
Zoning Board of Appeals Hearing 7:00 PM HR 

Please note that meetings are subject to change. For most up-to-date information, please visit www.townofbarnstable.us 

February 2018February 2018  Board and Committee MeetingsBoard and Committee Meetings  
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Notice to our Subscribers: 
 

We can only guarantee 1st of the month delivery of our newsletter to those who  
receive it electronically.  The paper version is mailed via bulk mail and the post office 
may take up to two weeks to deliver.  If you wish to transfer your subscription to the 
electronic edition, please email us at barnstablebulletin@town.barnstable.ma.us.  

Be sure to tune to CH18 for the latest 
episodes of 
"Barnstable Today,” 
and coverage of 
Town board, 
committee and 
commissions 
meetings. 

 

Is there a topic you would like to see 
covered on CH18?  

Email your suggestion to: 
 btm@town.barnstable.ma.us 

 

The Town of Barnstable offers 
streaming video of Channel 18 and 
video on Demand on the town 
website.  

www.townofbarnstable.us 

MEETING LOCATION KEY: 
200 Main = 200 Main St Training Room 
Airport = Barnstable Municipal Airport 
Meeting Room 
Assessor = Assessor’s Office, 1st floor of 
Town Hall 
DPW = Department of Public Works 
Conference Room, 800 Pitchers Way 
HR = Hearing Room, 2nd floor of Town Hall 
HYCC = Hyannis Youth & Community 
Center Conference Room 
Olde Barnstable = Olde Barnstable Fair 
Grounds /Golf Course Clubhouse 
PDCR = Planning & Development 
Conference Room, 3rd floor of Town Hall 
Procurement = Procurement Conference 
Room, 230 South St., Hyannis 
SCR = Selectmen’s Conference Room, 2nd 
floor of Town Hall 
Senior Center = 825 Falmouth Rd, Hyannis 
SGCR = Structures & Grounds Conference 
Room, 800 Pitchers Way, Hyannis 
TCCR = Town Council Conference Room, 
2nd floor of Town Hall 
WB Community = West Barnstable 
Community Building, Route 149 
 

For more information, visit the Town's 
website at www.townofbarnstable.us 

 

THE PUBLIC IS WELCOME TO ATTEND 
ANY OF THESE MEETINGS! 

OPENING A BUSINESSOPENING A BUSINESSOPENING A BUSINESS   
IN BARNSTABLE?IN BARNSTABLE?IN BARNSTABLE?   

Contact:  Mike Trovato 
Economic Development Specialist 
508-862-4791 
michael.trovato@town.barnstable.ma.us 

BusinessBarnstab le. com 
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E-SUBSCRIBE  --  HELP  US  CO NSERVE  THE ENVIRONMENT AND SAVE MO NEY!  
In an effort to offer effective communications while being environmentally conscientious, 
the Barnstable Bulletin is also available electronically!  You can help us to save money by 

changing to an e-subscription! Please call 508-862-4638 or email 
barnstablebulletin@town.barnstable.ma.us 


